
 
 
 
Memorandum  

Date:   August 14, 2009 
 
To:       Honorable Joseph Centeno, Chairman, and 
   Members, Board of Supervisors 
 
From:   Michael F. Brown, County Executive Officer 
 
Subject:  Withdrawal of Item from September 1, 2009 Agenda  
  Re:  Aviation Unit 
 
cc:  William Brown, Sheriff 
  Michael Dyer, Fire Chief 
  Michael Allen, Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board 
   

 
An agenda item pertaining to the Aviation Unit Management Structure was 
originally rescheduled to be heard by the Board of Supervisors on September 1. 
At this time, it is requested that the item be withdrawn from the agenda as Fire 
Chief Mike Dyer and Sheriff Bill Brown are working on some alternatives. 
 
Should you have questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
 


